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In a caring Christian community together we love, learn, laugh and achieve. 

 Attendance Punctuality 

REC 89% 99% 

YEAR 1 89% 100% 

YEAR 2 93% 97% 

YEAR 3 92% 98% 

YEAR 4 92% 99% 

YEAR 5 89% 99% 

YEAR 6 92% 99% 

Whole 
School 

91% 99% 

Student of the Week Good Manners 

Maya NURS  

Theo C REC 

Ellis YEAR 1 

Emilie YEAR 2 

All of Year 3 YEAR 3 

Olson YEAR 4 

Rocco YEAR 5 

Maddison YEAR 6 

Visit from Bishop Tom: 

We welcomed Bishop Tom to school 

on Thursday. He visited each class to 

chat to the children.  

Cake Sale: 

Our cake sale is next 

Wednesday 20th 

March. We would be 

grateful for donations 

of cakes for us to sell. 

Children may bring 

small change in to school (no more 

than 50p) to buy cakes on Wednes-

day. All money raised will go to the 

Nugent Care Society Good Shepherd 

appeal.  

Easter Egg Raffle: 

Raffle tickets are on sale daily at a 

cost of 20p a ticket.   

We would appreciate donations of 

Easter eggs for our Easter raffle. 

The raffle will take place on the last 

day of term, Thursday 28th March. 

Year 3/4 Easter Play: 

Year 3 and 4 have been practising for 

their Easter play for the last few 

weeks and they are really looking 

forward to performing for their   

parents.  The play will start at 

2:15pm. 

Tuesday 26th March—Year 3 parents 

/carers 

Wednesday 27th March—Year 4  

parents/carers 

Please note a maximum of two      

parents/carers per child can attend 

due to health and safety in the hall. 

Wear Blue for Bobby: 

The school was lit up in blue on 

Wednesday in memory of Bobby     

Coleran on what would have been his 

16th Birthday. We hope we have   

contributed in raising awareness of 

road safety by wearing ‘Blue for   

Bobby’. 

Girls Football League: 

Well done to our girls football team 

who have qualified for the finals.  

 

Year 6 Residential: 

Year 6 are going to PGL on Friday 

28th June to Sunday 30th June for 

their end of year residential trip. The 

cost of the trip is £145.00 per child. 

The second payment of £35.00 is due 

by the end of March. We will hold a 

parent meeting nearer the time when 

we provide lots of further              

information. 

Family Learning Workshop: 

Thank you to all the parents who   

attended the KS1 (Y1&2) Reading 

games workshop today. We were 

overjoyed by the amount of parents 

that came. It is always nice to see so 

many families in school. We hope you 

found it useful and enjoyed your 

time in school.  

Next Friday 22nd March, we are 

having an Easter Craft Workshop at 

9:15am—10:30am and 2:00pm—

3:10pm (Children must stay until the 

end of the day). Flyers have been 

sent home today.   

Crossing Patrol: 

Thank you so much for all the lovely 

messages we have received regard-

ing our newly appointed Crossing  

Patrol Officer. We are sure you will 

agree she has settled in to the role 

perfectly.  

Science Award 

Congratulations to Team Donaldson 
on winning this week’s house points 
awards. They are awarded with an 
own clothes day next Friday 22nd 

March for achieving 4 stars! 

After school Clubs  
Monday 3:15-4:15 Y3/4 Gymnastics 
(selected children)  

Tuesday 3:15-4:15 Y5/6 Fashion Club 

Tuesday 3:15-4:15 Y3/4 Multi-Sports  

Wednesday 3:15-4:15 Y5/6 Circuit Training 

Thursday—No Clubs due to Parents’ 

Headteacher Award 

Nyla Y3 —for always being kind and 
helping others. 

Lunch Time Good Manners Award 
 

Dixie Y6 and Poppy Y5 

Cataleya NURS  

Aurora REC 

Lana YEAR 1 

Blossom-Love YEAR 2 

Harry YEAR 3 

Bobby  YEAR 4 

Isabella  YEAR 5 

Isabella Be YEAR 6 

Sidney NURS  

Teddy C REC 

Sadie YEAR 1 

Leela YEAR 2 

Archie YEAR 3 

Lucas YEAR 4 

Dominic YEAR 5 

Ethan W YEAR 6 



 

Bishop Tom visits St. Mark’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Big Lent Walk 

We are continuing to walk daily and are closing in on our  

target. Please sponsor your child by visiting- 

 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-marks-catholic-
primary-school-the-big-lent     

 

or scan the QR 
code 

                     

                    

 

         Wear Blue for Bobby Nursery in the community: 

Nursery visited the shop                                      
in the New Hutte Centre                                          
to buy some bread. We                                      
then made toast and                                           
enjoyed it for snack. It                                     
was so nice to visit the                                      
shop and spend time in                                         
the community. The                                          
children's behaviour was                                    
outstanding and                                               
commented on by                                            
members of the public.                                     
Well done everyone.  

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-marks-catholic-primary-school-the-big-lent
https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-marks-catholic-primary-school-the-big-lent

